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October 4-8

Fall Conferences have begun. Thank you to the 
parents who met with me on Thursday and to 
those I will be meeting next week. It is 
wonderful telling you how amazing your 
children are and how well they are doing. 
MAPS Testing is complete. Test scores are 
printed and shared at conferences. It will be 
exciting watching the growth. 
Math Module 3 will be complete. We will 
review and test on Friday. 
Book It Letters are in the Home Folders. Please 
encourage your child to turn in their Sept. 
Reading Logs. October Logs are 
in their Binders. READ, READ, READ!  

         Anchor Yourself in Christ 

4th Grade Newsletter

Focus Areas for the Week  

Religion-Original Sin and Conscience 
Math-multiplication properties 
Reading-Blind Ambition 
Science-Plant Reproduction 
Social Studies-Analyzing Sources 
English-Capitalizations 
Phonics-Bossy R sounds 
Spelling-homophones 
Writing-reading personal narratives 

Important Dates for the Week 
Friday-Spelling Test on homophones; Math Test Module 3


